
No. Tok/Com/202/2/2020                                                                                    April 27, 2020

To:

The Buyers,  Buying houses and importers of  Textiles  in  Japan from
India

Dear sir/ ma’am

Greetings from Embassy of India, Tokyo!

The global outbreak of COVID-19 has resulted in disruption of all economic
activities  in various countries of  the world including India.  Because of  the
present  lock-down  situation  in  India  the  transportation  facilities  are  also
affected which may result in delayed delivery schedules by the exporters of
textiles from India.

On behalf of producers/exporters of Textiles from India, the Embassy of India,
Tokyo would like to request various buyers, buying houses and importers of
textiles in Japan to consider not to cancel the already placed orders because
of the delay in delivery schedules as the present scenario mandates doing
business with compassion. We would further like to mention that considering
the present situation delivery schedules can be reworked and payment plans
can be extended on the basis of mutual understanding and compassion.

We hope that the long relations between the companies in Textile sector of
the  two  countries  will  further  strengthen  in  the  wake  of  present  adverse
situation.

Regards

Embassy of India, Tokyo


